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SEN SPECIALIST 

SCHOOL 
Welcome to our twenty-eighth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter hopefully this will 

keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1CW  92.50% 1SR 85.00% 1NP 89.47% 2CS 97.56% 

2HY 98.84% 2AP 90.00% 2NJ 88.57% 2AL 97.78% 

2HR/KA 98.33% 3AJ 100.00% 3LC 100.00% 3NA 75.00% 

3HM 93.33% 3AO 100.00% 3NH 100.00% 4MW 86.67% 

6PF 95.71% 6EM 90.00%     

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 8th July Stay and Play session (Pre-booking required) 
3AO & 3HM visit to Our Space activity centre 
6EM visit to Tatton Park 
6PF Supermarket visits 

Tuesday 9th July 6EM visit to Derwen college 
Springfield Choir at Wychwood Park 
3HM community visits 
6PF MMU grounds visits 

Wednesday 10th July 3HM community visits 
3LC travel training 

Thursday 11th July 3NA go to The Wingate Centre 
County Kwik cricket competition 
2AL at South Cheshire College 
3LC Library visits 
4MW community visits 

Friday 12th July Stay and Play session (Pre-booking required) 
2AL at South Cheshire College 

 

 
Springfield Choir 

The Springfield Choir will be attending the ACT NOW 
Conference next week where they will be singing and 
signing. We are also sharing some makaton signs with 
the mainstream schools for them to learn. 

Summer Fayre/Meet the Teacher 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Summer Fayre 
last night. The evening was a great success, the 
weather was perfect and we had so many wonderful 
comments from parents. Thank you to Friends of 
Springfield and all the staff who gave up their time and 
supported us on the night. 

 
 

  
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

Evidence for Learning - Please log on to your EFL Parent Account to see what activities your child has been up to in class this 
week.  ESchools app – Some parents are having difficulties receiving text messages on the Eschools app. Please make sure 
any updates are done and push notifications are allowed. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 28 – 5th July 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 93.01% 

 
Information from School Nurses 

 
The contact details for the nappy activation number is 
01706 363200. You will need your child’s number which 
is on the slip on the nappy box. School nurses do not 
have this. Thank you. 
 

Other Information 
 
Please find attached to this newsletter details of 
Friends for Leisure parent carer information sessions. 
 

*Reminder* We are a Nut Free School 
 
Please can parents be extremely careful what they send 
in to school in packed lunches and snacks. We have 
pupils who have severe allergies and it is essential no 
nuts are sent in to school. Thank you for your co-
operation. 
 
 


